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Successful Search for Missing 
Toddler 

 
 
 

May 13, 2017 – The Duxbury Police Department received a report this morning of a missing 2 ½ year old boy.  It was 
reported that he wandered off from his Screenhouse Ln. home.   Responding officers began an immediate search of the 
area.  Due to the number bogs and ponds adjacent to the home, assistance from outside agencies was requested.  
Officers from Marshfield, Pembroke, and the State Police as well as members of the SEMLEC Search and Rescue unit and 
the Duxbury Fire Department responded to the scene.  The searchers were joined by numerous neighbors.  After about 
45 minutes of searching, the child was found, unharmed, approximately a half mile away. 
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